
 

 

To improve patient care, our Practice is moving from EMIS Web to 
the more reliable SystmOne system, already used by many GP 
Practices, hospitals, and NHS services. This change will help us 

provide faster, smoother, and more connected care. 

As part of this move, our online services will also change. EMIS 
Online will transition to SystmOnline, which means that access to 

medical records, ordering prescriptions, and booking appointments 
will be unavailable from 4th – 15th September, and will resume on 

16th September. This change will also impact access to the 
NHSApp 

Patients will need to re-register for SystmOnline and the NHS App 
(if already registered). This requires requesting access and providing 

ID to confirm identity. We encourage patients to register for the 
NHSApp due to ease of access.  

To support this process, we will provide helpful information and 
drop-in sessions in the coming weeks to assist anyone who needs 

help with registration. 

 

 

More information and useful links: 

https://www.nhs.uk/nhs-app/ 
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    Click or scan QR code → 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How to register and use the 
NHS App: 

      Click or scan QR code  
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